
Music Committee Annual Report 2023-2024 
 
Co-Chairs: Susan Pavlow and Nick Smith 
Members: Alison Buffum, Sandra Ketrow, Jane Rubenstein 
 
Music is a critical component for the fullness of church life. The Music Committee supports the 
Music Director and the music program.    
 
It's been another wonderful year for the music program. Our Music Director, Michael Galib, 
continues to teach and inspire the choir to perform at our best. The choir welcomed new 
members. The Eve-Eve service was a great success. The featured performer at our annual 
fundraiser concert was the choral group "Sine Nomine," directed by Michael, with the UUCSC 
choir performing several numbers. Michael continues to challenge the choir with sophisticated 
choral pieces. We thank Jane and Lou Rubenstein for their maintenance of our music library. 
The annual Music Committee service will be held June 16. 

 
 


